
Dear EIPS school families, 

Further to our earlier email, you know the Chief Medical Officer of Health decided to cancel all K-12 

classes indefinitely.  

Over the next few days, teachers and administrators will be working on a plan to deliver quality 

programming through an alternate platform. The details have yet to be determined, and we ask for 

your patience as we undertake this very important task. Our focus remains on our students and 

ensuring they’re able to learn, grow and achieve despite the current circumstances. 

In the meantime, we ask families and students not to attempt to retrieve learning materials or personal 

belongings from school. We will work to determine the best way to provide that access to avoid putting 

staff, students or family members at risk. Once we establish how to provide that access, we’ll reach out 

to each of you with more details. 

I know you’re receiving a great deal of information in a very short period and are doubtlessly concerned 

about the impact of the decision to close schools on your children. We commit to keeping you informed 

as the situation evolves and will endeavour to answer all your questions in the days ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Liguori 


